
 

 

Hi All,  

Welcome to Summer Term, the children have settled back into school life calmy 

with smiles on their faces. They have enjoyed our new topic Vehicles, check out 

our Twitter page to see the wonderful vehicles the children designed and made 

on Wednesday. 

Here are our Ask Me About..moments for the last few days, these may 

start up a discussion with your child: 

• Our popcorn performance poem 

• Maths: making patterns 

• Our DT vehicle day 

• History Detectives: Amelia Earheart 

Gardening Club 

Yesterday an email was sent out regarding places in Gardening club (if you 

applied).  

It commences on Thursday 25th April from 3:15 to 4pm. Mrs Morrison and Mrs 

Hampson will be running the club for 4 weeks, giving the children the 

opportunity to grow plants, flowers and vegetables and learn about gardening. 

‘Green fingers create green environments that in return help and maintain our 

wellbeing.’ 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Many thanks, The F2 Team. 

 


